
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Kathy Purvis"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Closure report, Neff Federal #1 & #3 SWD Battery 5-28-15 leak
Date: Monday, August 15, 2016 12:41:00 PM

RE: Oxy Permian * Neff Fed #1 and #3 SWD * 30-015-28281 * 2RP-3124
 
Kathy,
 
This closure request is approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Kathy Purvis [mailto:kathy@bbcinternational.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 8:53 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Closure report, Neff Federal #1 & #3 SWD Battery 5-28-15 leak
 
Attached is the closure report you requested.
 

Kathy Purvis
BBC International, Inc.
1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240
Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com
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